
Open Your Own  

Family Child Care Home! 

Have you ever thought about providing child care in your home?  

Please join us for a FREE informational session to find out how to 

open a licensed Family Child Care Home. 

Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 

Time: 6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Where: St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church 

(Parish Hall) 

4212 S. Virginia Dare Tr, Nags Head 

Children and Youth Partnership staff along with local partners will provide 

all the information you need to know to decide about becoming a licensed 

Family Child Care Home provider.  Training and technical assistance is also 

available to guide you through the process. 

Some of the benefits of opening your own family child care home are: 

• You can go into business for yourself and have a very rewarding job! 

• You can stay home with your own children and still provide income for 
your family! 

• You don’t have to pay for child care and can be home when your        
children get home from school! 

• You can provide a service which is GREATLY needed in Dare County! 
 

• Take Early Childhood Education coursework at no cost to you and        
receive rewards for earning college credit! 

Registration is required for this FREE session. 
Please go to bit.ly/fcchinfo24 or scan QR Code 
to register. For questions, contact Bonnie  
Brumbeloe at call 252-441-0614, ext. 7 or email 
bbrumbeloe@darekids.org  

http://bit.ly/fcchinfo24

